
Buddhist Action Now
Meeting Notes from February 13, 2022

Present: Milene Zozaya, Kim Mosley, Cathy King, Nelda Adamson
General

• Kim is stepping down from leadership of the group. Instead 
we will adopt a “hunter-gatherer” approach in which 
decisions and responsibilities are shared amongst all 
members.

• We decided we should have a consistent day and time for 
meetings and that meetings will be one hour in duration. 
Rescheduled meetings for Saturdays, 1:30-2:30. Scott 
suggested taking minutes at every meeting so that members 
not present can have an idea of what transpired and also 
allow us to review our actions.

• Milene suggested posting a survey to determine what types 
of projects might be motivating to sangha members at large. 
Nelda agreed to compile a survey and share with the 
sangha.

• We will continue our reading of the book “Standing at the 
Edge.”

Bagging Project
• We discussed the possibility of adding a letter of compassion 

to each bag. It may be possible to enlist the sanha at large in 
creating these letters. This would be an opportunity for larger 
participation in a very concrete way. One idea would be to 
create letters during the Zen Writing Project.

• Our next bagging activity will be Saturday, February 22. 
Scott will send out the announcement today (2/13) and will 
follow up with a reminder in one week.

• Next month’s activity will be March 26.
Standing at the Edge

• We read about the practice of “GRACE.” Next meeting, we 
will begin on VII: Compassion in the Charnel Ground.




